Sangamon Township
Regular Monthly Meeting

MAY 8, 2014
Minutes

The regular monthly meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Ray
Spencer. Roll call was taken. Elsie Robinson, Ray Spencer and Steve Harper were present. John Foley and
Bill Olson were absent.

Debbie Marshall-Clerk, Brent Buckalew-Assessor, and Larry Sebens-Highway Commissioner were also
present.

A safety moment was recognized.
The pledge of allegiance was recited.
There was no public comment.

The April 2014 minutes were read. With no discussion, Elsie Robinson made the motion to accept as read and
Ray Spencer seconded the motion. All were in favor, motion carried.

After review of the invoices presented for payment, a motion was made by Elsie Robinson to approve and pay
the invoices. Steve Harper seconded the motion. The motion carried with a unanimous vote.
The Highway department completed installation work on a culvert at Apple Street in White Heath.

The Assessor received a final list of property changes from the Piatt County Supervisor of Assessments. Brent is
pleased to see approximately six new homes in Sangamon Township and a few outbuildings.

There was no old or new business to discuss.

A motion to adjourn was made by Steve Harper and seconded by Elsie Robinson. All agreed.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Marshall

Sangamon Township Clerk



